
 

 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
  

Planning Applications Committee – Tuesday 18th June 2024 
 
Following consultation with the Chair, the meeting of the Planning Applications 
Committee scheduled for Tuesday 18th June 2024 has been cancelled due to lack 
of business. 
 
       
            
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
   TOM SHARDLOW 

 
    Chief Executive  

 
 
 
To: All Members of the Planning Councillor C. Phillips (Chair) 

Applications Committee Councillors L. Cvetkovic, E. Amaechi,   
P. Hickling, N. King, M, Kondakor,         
S. Markham, B. Saru, J. Sheppard,        
R. Smith and K. Wilson. 

               

 
 

Enquiries to: 
Committee Services 

Direct Dial: 024 7637 6215 

Direct Email: 
committee@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk 

Date: 4th June 2024 

Our Ref: PJM 
 
 


